
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, June 12, 2024 9:08 AM 
'James STOUT' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/12/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 05424-2024 

Subject: RE: Keep Tampa Electric (TECO) Rates Down Docket# 20240026 

Good morning James Stout, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk II 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: jmsfifty=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <jmsfifty=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of James 

STOUT 

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 8:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Keep Tampa Electric (TECO) Rates Down Docket# 20240026 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Member, 

As a TECO customer, I am writing to express my opposition to TECO's proposed rate 
mcrease. 

I urge you to reject the rate increase request. Our electric bills are soaring and it makes it 
difficult to afford the necessities. 

Thank you for your careful consideration to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

James STOUT 
14023 Park Street 
Dade City FL, 33525-4053 
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